Dear Families of 12 to 15 year old students,

In addition to the information sent to you on May 6th, inviting you to pre-register your child for a Pfizer vaccine at the New Milford Health Department, we have an additional opportunity to pre register for vaccine clinics to be offered by Community Health Center (CHC) for 12 to 15 year olds at Danbury Fair Mall. This is the same organization that recently provided vaccines for NHS 16 to 18 year olds.

If your child is not yet pre registered, you can find below the registration links to pre register your 12 - 15 year old for one of CHC's vaccination clinics. The links below are customized registration links for these early days of eligibility for 12-15 year olds. Given the anticipated demand at the opening of this age group CHC cannot guarantee that they will be able to take same day registrations/walk-ins. Families are strongly encouraged to register either through the customized links or through VAMS or the Vaccination Appointment Assistance Line to ensure that each student has an appointment.

If parents register through these links, they will be asked to electronically give consent for their child to receive the vaccine. Even though they have already given consent through this process, we strongly encourage the parents to attend the vaccination clinic with their child.

At the event, the parents will complete the pre-vaccination questionnaire and be given the Emergency Use Authorization information on the Pfizer vaccine.

CHC will be offering second dose appointments for children scheduled through these registration links according to the following schedule. Families are encouraged to bring their children back according to this schedule at the same time as their first dose.

First Dose	Second Dose	Danbury Mall vaccination site 5/13 registration
Thursday, 5/13	Thursday, 6/3	Danbury Mall vaccination site 5/14 registration
Friday, 5/14	Friday, 6/4	Danbury Mall vaccination site 5/15 registration
Saturday, 5/15	Saturday, 6/5	Danbury Mall vaccination site 5/16 registration
Sunday, 5/16	Sunday, 6/6	Danbury Mall Vaccination Site 5/17 registration
Monday, 5/17	Monday, 6/7	Danbury Mall Vaccination Site 5/18 registration
Tuesday, 5/18	Tuesday, 6/8	As always, feel free to call with any questions. We will be happy to assist you.

Sincerely,

Anne Dalton Newtown School Nursing Supervisor